
 
Holiday Park Board of Trustees:  
  
The 30 day notice to the City of Palm Bay expires 1/17/21, this is a Sunday and the following Monday is a 
Holiday. To date we have not heard back from the City Manager (Suzanne Sherman). I have contacted 
Cummings Pest Services to start exterminating all of the 9 escheated homes. I will email Ms. Sherman 
Tuesday 1/19/21 explaining our intent and ask her for the key for access to the inside of the homes. 
Cummings will start with treating under the homes first. After seven days we are hoping to schedule the 
removal of the first home with the other eight to follow.   
  
I have called and left a message with Randy Fine 53rd District State Representative for our area. I briefly 
explained that our Park was interested in having the Covid-19 vaccination available to be administered in 
our community. At this time there are no programs available for on-site distribution. I have called the 
Health Dept, Epidemiology Department, CVS, Walgreens and private Doctors offices. None have access 
to provide on-site vaccinations. I will continue to follow up. 
  
We have interviewed four potential applicants for the gate house position. Mike Kase is out of rehab, I 
did explain that he will need a 100 percent letter of release from his Doctor before he can return to 
work.  
  
I have been meeting with the Bocci ball committee, they will have a full presentation at the 1/25/21 
Trustee workshop meeting.  
  
I as well will have an in-depth report at the workshop meeting. 
  
Sincerely,         
  
Sheree Morris 
District Manager 
  
Port Malabar Holiday Park  
215 Holiday Park Blvd. NE 
Palm Bay, FL. 32907  
  
321-724-2240   office 
321-724-8166   fax 
 


